November 3, 1941

Mr. Charles Row Sun Oil Company Milam Building San Antonio, Texas

Dear Mr. Row :

I believe there is a problem which the South Texas Geological Society's committee on Tertiary nomenclature might consider. For your convenience I am enclosing a letter that Mr. Gerrett wrote to Mrs. Plummer. Chief question to effect the nomenclatorial committee would be as follows: Should we recommend that the Midway be called Palecene and the Wilcox lower Eccene or not? For your convenience I have included enough copies of Gerrett's letter to that you may distribute it to the various members of our committee.

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stenzel, Goologist

HBS :MJC